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1.Press Release, 11.03.2024 

The "Happy Diversity" project arises from the need of parents' and carers' organisations to acquire 
basic knowledge of appropriate care and support for pupils with Specific Educational Support Needs 
(SEN). Access to all kinds of specific information, materials, support resources and also having a 
counseling service favours an education system that is able to meet all kinds of needs and challenges. 
All this information favours a respectful and collaborative work and care environment between the 
different professionals and families that interact within the educational centres. 

The partner consortium consists of 2 organizations from Germany and Spain, all of which have specific 
expertise in the field of adult education. The LLAMADA SOLIDARIA FOUNDATION from Spain is the 
project leader with a partner BIDA e.V., Kultur und Bildung, Germany. 

The specific objectives of the Happy Diversity are: 
- To create a network of collaboration and exchange of methodologies between entities working in 
favour of inclusive education; to create an online channel on educational resources to encourage equal 
participation. 
- To offer a training service aimed at parents' organisations and parent carers themselves, whether or 
not they are affected by vulnerable populations, so that all are aware and knowledgeable about special 
educational needs in all its variants; to offer an empowerment service to families and an information 
and advice service to the beneficiaries of the project.  
 

The kick off meeting has been implemented in Madrid from 28.02.-01.03.2024 in a very good 
atmosphere with expectation for successful cooperation and common work! 
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